THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

MAY 19, 2011
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF BG4 TO CLOSEOUT HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

                          PROJECT
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve a BG4 to close out the Heartland Elementary School Project
FACTS


The Heartland Elementary School Project is now complete.  The Department of Education requires a district to approve a BG4 to certify the project has been completed and is ready to close out.    (See attached BG4).  
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED BG4 TO CLOSE OUT HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROJECT.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED BG4 TO CLOSE OUT HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROJECT
